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Liberty 
is a 

smoke-free 
zone. 

WEEK 4 

 

Monday 15 
K/1 School Sport 
2-6 Group 1 Swimming 
2-6 Group 2 School Sport 
 
Tuesday 16 
Icy Pole Day 
 
Wednesday 17 
Canteen Day 
 
Thursday 18 
Icy Pole Day 
K/1 Library 
 
Friday  19 
2-6 Library 
Team Colour Day 
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WEEK 5 

 

Monday 22 
K/1 School Sport 
2-6 Group 1 Swimming 
2-6 Group 2 School Sport 
 
Tuesday 23 
Icy Pole Day 
 
Wednesday 24 
 
Thursday 25 
Icy Pole Day 
K/1 Library 
 
Friday  26 
2-6 Library 
Newsletter Published 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Liberty Christian Primary 
School Newsletter 

 

And it is my prayer that your love may abound more and more, 

with knowledge and all discernment, so that you may approve what is excellent, 

and so be pure and blameless for the day of Christ. 
Philippians 1:9-10 

Term 1 Issue 2 

 
582 Goonoo Goonoo Road 
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K/1 
Mooki 

 
 

 Miguel 

   

2/3 
Peel 

  Bella-Rose 

   

4/5/6 
Macdonald 

  Malusi 

   

Student of the Week 
Students are encouraged to 
aim for excellence, continually 
improving in all areas. Teachers 
con s ider  t he  fo l low ing 
indicators when selecting SOW: 
 

 Obey all playground rules 
 Obey all classroom rules 
 Wear the full uniform with  
pride 
 Show respect for all staff 
 Complete set tasks 
 Be prepared for all classes 
(homework, library etc) 
 Cooperate with staff and    
students 
 Encourage Others 
 Represent the school with 
pride 
 Serve others 

 Attendance 

mailto:ardill@libertychurch.com.au
mailto:school@libertychurch.com.au
http://www.libertychurch.com.au/


 

 

Contacting Staff 
Staff can be contacted through the 
main office on 6762 2322. 
Teachers can be contacted directly 
using the emails below. Please 
allow for up to 48 hours for a 
response as teachers will not 
respond to emails during lesson 
time or after hours. For urgent 
matters, contact the office directly. 
 

Mrs Susan Philp 
principal@libertychurch.com.au 

 
Mrs Karen Campbell 

campbell@libertychurch.com.au 
 

Mrs Julie Haworth 
haworth@libertychurch.com.au 

 
Miss Lisa Kelly 

kelly@libertychurch.com.au 
 

Chicken Burgers 
Orders have now closed for 
Chicken Burgers next Wednesday. 
Please provide lunch as usual if an 
order has not been placed. 
 

Kiss & Drop Zone 
Please drive along the Kiss & Drop 
Zone as far as possible to allow 
for other cars to access the area. 
This keeps traffic moving and 
maintains student safety. 

Principal’s Comment  
What a pleasure it is to work with 
your children! We have had a great 
start to the year and it has been so 
nice to see our young people 
considering each other, lending a 
hand and encouraging others. We 
often talk about being Bucketfillers 
and students are filling buckets 
everyday and readily demonstrating 
Christ’s love to each other. 
 

Sport  
Swim group students require 
swimmers, towel and goggles 
(optional) in a waterproof bag. 
Modest swimwear is required. Girls - 
1 piece or 2 pieces that join at 
midriff. Boys - boardies/swimmers 
and a rashi. It is preferable that long 
hair is plaited. Remember to pop in 
an extra pair of underwear if 
needed. 
 

Commissioning Service  
Sunday March 7  

9:30-11am  
Followed by Morning Tea  

Liberty Church  
Please join us as we celebrate the 
new school year with the annual 
Commissioning Service.  
 

Come and meet the School Staff and 
the wider Liberty community who 
faithfully support and serve the 
school. We would love our school 
families to join us for this special 
occasion as we celebrate God’s 
goodness to us.  ALL CLOTHING 

PLEASE LABEL 

 

 

Homework 
Each Monday a homework sheet is 
sent home with a range of activities 
for students to choose from. 
Successfully completed homework is 
a minimum of 4 activities. Colour or 
tick the box when completed and 
add the required information, eg 
book title. Homework is returned to 
the class teacher on a FRIDAY. 

Student supervision is provided 
from 8:40am. Students arriving 
prior to this time are asked to wait 
quietly in the foyer until the teacher 
on duty dismisses them. Students 
are not to be dropped off prior to 
8:30am unless by agreement under 
exceptional circumstances. 
 

Planner Update 
The following activities have been 
added to the term planner. You 
may like to add them to printed 
copies. 
March 3 - Phil Kettle Book Author 
Visit 
March 16 - Reptile Education 
Safety Awareness Incursion 
April 1 - Assembly CONFIRMED 
 

Team Colour Day 
Students will participate in a range 
of team activities on Friday 
February 19 to kickstart this year’s 
team points challenge. Students 
may wear their team colour to 
school OR their sport uniform. New 
students have been placed in a 
t eam.  Check  you r  ch i ld ’ s 
DASHBOARD in the Compass 
Parent Portal for team colour. 

 

When you bear a lot of fruit, 

it brings glory to my Father. 

It shows that you are my disciples. 

John 15:8  

FIND UPDATES 
OF EVENTS AND ACTIVITIES 

ON THE PARENT PORTAL 

Chaplaincy Services 

If you would like to make use of 
the Chaplaincy Service provided 

by the 

Federal Government 
please contact the office or the 

School Chaplain  

Pastor James Ardill 
directly on  

0402 323 217 
 

This FREE service is available for 
the School Community. 


